
 

 

 

15th October 2021 

 

Advice to All Parents - Covid cases 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have been made aware of several members of our school community who have 
tested positive for COVID 19.  
 
We are monitoring the situation closely. The people who have been in close contact or 
in the same class with the individuals who have tested positive, have been asked to be 
vigilant about symptoms and carry out lateral flow tests daily over the coming days.  

Please see the other letter attached here updating you about how to respond to 
symptoms. For further information about Covid please see 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  
 
Please get in touch if you have any further questions 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Head Teacher 
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